
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
The Department of Children and Families announces that it will hold a public hearing on emergency and 
proposed rules affecting ch. DCF 201, relating to child care subsidy program integrity. 

 

Hearing Information 
Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 
Time: 1:30 pm 
Location: GEF 1 Building, 201 E. Washington, D203, Madison WI 
 

Submittal of Written Comments  
Written comments may be submitted no later than January 26, 2018.  
 
Email: dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov  
Website: http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment  Copies of the rule are also available at this website.   
Mail:  Elaine Pridgen, Rules Coordinator, Department of Children and Families, 201 E. Washington, P.O. 
Box 8916, Madison, WI, 53708-8916 
 

Accessibility 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, reasonable accommodations, including information in an 
alternative format, will be provided to qualified individuals upon request.   

 

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis 
The proposed rule will affect small businesses as defined in s. 227.114 (1), Stats., but the effect will be 
minimal.  The rule will require child care providers to enter into a written agreement with parents that receive a 
subsidy for child care.  The written agreement covers the basic terms of the business arrangement that most 
providers would already be discussing with parents.   A department form will be available for providers who do 
not want to create their own written agreement.  

 

Small Business Regulatory Coordinator 
Elaine Pridgen, (608) 422-7077, elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 


